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Hi Sheila,
 
Here’s a brief summary of the comments from GEAC on Bruno’s course proposal.
 
The commi�ee felt that while the course may not be described as having “breadth,” it would cover the core skills in
poli�cal science at sufficient depth to meet both FSW and SACS vision of general educa�on. Furthermore, the course
proposal effec�vely demonstrates that it will meet the general educa�on competencies selected. Finally, the course
fills gaps in the curriculum that will be beneficial to students in the social sciences.
 
Best,
Rebecca


